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O DAVID W. EARLE
P.O. BOX 62

LAKE CHARLES, LA.70602

December 6, 1979
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Nuclear Reactor Regulation Office
1717 H. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Gentlemen:

This correspondence is a request for you to consider your de-
cision to stop issuing construction permits and operating
licenses for Nuclear Power Plants. We should learn from the
experience at Three Mile Island and use tha t experience for
the continued operations of the Nuclear Industry. However,

this moratorium on permits seems to be very re-actionary and
poorly timed in view of our current energy situation.

I, therefore, request that you re-consider this action that
the NRC has taken.

Very truly yours,
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,

David W. Earle'
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